
       

       May 12, 2008 

 

 

 

Ald. Gregory Helding 

Chairman, Public Works 

and Services Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

RE:  Insurance Claim Award for  

Replacement of City Hall Windows 

 

Dear Alderman Helding: 

 

 We have received a check in the amount of $74,500.00 from Ohio Casualty Insurance 

Company for replacement of the windows on the east side of City Hall which were damaged 

during the limestone cleaning project.. 

  

Therefore, we are recommending acceptance of the insurance claim award. Funds should 

be deposited into Account 931.000.5630, City Hall Exterior Repairs. 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

 

 

       Thomas M. Eeg 

       Assistant Commissioner of Public Works 

 

TME:das 

 

cc: Rick Jones 

 Ben Hughes 


